

9th March 2020

High Street, Workington, Cumbria CA14 4ES

Tel: 01900 604565

admin@ashfield-jun.cumbria.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs S Frost

www.ashfieldjuniorschool.co.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to inform you that Workington Academy have invited us take part in their 'Sport Relief Event' in order to help raise money for the nationwide 'Sport Relief' campaign and for an onsite Defibrillator for the Workington Academy site. As you may have seen on TV, heard on the radio or read in the press, there are lots of 'Sport Relief' events taking place in the coming weeks all across the UK to raise money and Workington Academy have decided to host their own in support of the charity.

The Workington Academy Sport Relief 'Danceathon' will take place on Friday 13th March and they have invited our pupils to take part in their fundraising event from 13.45-14.45. Ashfield children will be back at school for the usual pick up time of 15.15. Pupils are asked to donate £1 as a contribution to the fundraising event on the day.

Pupils are welcome to come to school in their PE kit (tracksuit bottoms are also acceptable) to complete the Danceathon on the day along with their £1 donation. Pupils may also wear any 'Sport Relief' merchandise that they may have purchased prior to the event or something red to show their support for the charity.

Yours sincerely, Mrs Pears



9th March 2020

High Street, Workington, Cumbria CA14 4ES

Tel: 01900 604565

admin@ashfield-jun.cumbria.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs S Frost

www.ashfieldjuniorschool.co.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to inform you that Workington Academy have invited us take part in their 'Sport Relief Event' in order to help raise money for the nationwide 'Sport Relief' campaign and for an onsite Defibrillator for the Workington Academy site. As you may have seen on TV, heard on the radio or read in the press, there are lots of 'Sport Relief' events taking place in the coming weeks all across the UK to raise money and Workington Academy have decided to host their own in support of the charity.

The Workington Academy Sport Relief 'Danceathon' will take place on Friday 13th March and they have invited our pupils to take part in their fundraising event from 13.45-14.45. Ashfield children will be back at school for the usual pick up time of 15.15. Pupils are asked to donate £1 as a contribution to the fundraising event on the day.

Pupils are welcome to come to school in their PE kit (tracksuit bottoms are also acceptable) to complete the Danceathon on the day along with their £1 donation. Pupils may also wear any 'Sport Relief' merchandise that they may have purchased prior to the event or something red to show their support for the charity.

Yours sincerely, Mrs Pears